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Republicans Stand Up for N.H. Students 
  

Concord, NH – Senator Ruth Ward (R-Stoddard) released the following statement on the passage 
of Senate Bill 136, prohibiting the employment or volunteering of a revoked or suspended 
educator: 
 
“The safety and well-being of our children must remain a priority - Senate Bill 136 strengthens standards 
regarding who can work with our vulnerable students,” stated Senator Ward.  
 
“When a serious enough offense occurs that results in the suspension or total revocation of an 
educator’s license, that individual cannot be trusted to continue working in another position within that 
same institution. SB 136 is common sense, and it’s a win for students in the Granite State. 
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